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Statement of intent for the 16-19 tuition fund 2021-22 

 

The Government has introduced the 16 to 19 tuition fund which provides significant funding 

for students nationwide. It is ring fenced funding for schools, colleges and all other 16 to 19 

providers to mitigate the disruption to learning arising from coronavirus (COVID-19). 

Our share of this funding is £8,045. The guidance related to the fund means that: 

• Learners who do not have 4-9 passes in either or both English and Maths GCSE at the end 

of KS4 will be prioritised for support using this fund.  

• Students supported will be those that have not achieved a grade 5 or above in at least 

English or Maths.  

• If funding allocation allows, then students with a grade 4 will be provided catch up 

support.  

• In addition, SEND students will be considered where they have experienced additional 

disruption to learning, as a result of their specific needs and disabilities.  

• The fund is not limited to supporting GCSE English and Maths but can be for any aim in the 

learner’s programme of study.  

• The need for support will be determined and agreed between the eligible learners and 

staff.  

• Typically, support will be in the form of small group tuition over and above the teaching 

timetabled for that subject and no more than 3-5 learners in one group.  

• This support will be delivered during the 2021-2022 academic year with any unspent 

money reclaimed by the ESFA. 
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For the government guidance please click here 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/16-to-19-funding-16-to-19-tuition-fund

